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Email: office@wintonprimary.uk                   Instagram: @wintonps                  X: @wintonps 
Telephone: 01202 513988      Web: www.wintonprimary.uk     Facebook: @wintonprimary      

 
BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS START NEXT WEEK – WEEK COMMENCING 8TH JANUARY 
With the exception of BU Basketball, BU Cheerleading, BU Girls Football, BU Tag Rugby and tennis clubs, all 
other clubs will start next week. Bookings for school run clubs can be made online via SchoolCloud 
https://wintonprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk  up until 8am on Monday. From 8am on Monday you may email 
office@wintonprimary.uk to add your child to a waiting list. For full details of all clubs, how to make 
bookings and how to contact our external club providers, please refer to the clubs newsletter on our 
website. At the time of publication, the following clubs still have spaces: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Winton Warbler

Monday Who Collect PE kit

MORNING Badminton
Years 3, 4, 5 & 

6
N/A Yes

Netball Years 5 & 6 Playground Yes

Dojo Islands & iPad Games
Years 3, 4, 5 & 

6
6SK Classroom Door No

Minecraft Years 5 & 6 5HP Classroom Door No

Tuesday

Handball Years 5 & 6 Field Yes

Netball Years 3 & 4 Playground Yes

Coding Years 5 & 6
Top Y3 Cloakroom 

Door
No

Art Years 5 & 6 Year 6 No

Choir Years 4, 5 & 6 Music Room No

Thursday

MORNING Gymnastics (email: 

office@wintonprimary.uk)
Years 4, 5 & 6 N/A Yes

Jewellery Making Years 5 & 6 6EG Classroom Door No

Recorders Years 4, 5 & 6 Music Room No

Friday

MORNING Indoor Athletics Years 1 & 2 N/A Yes

Ukulele Years 4, 5 & 6 Music Room No

We would like to wish all our families a  
very Happy New Year! 

It has been lovely to see all the children back to school this 
week, refreshed and ready for an exciting term ahead! 

 

mailto:office@wintonprimary.uk
https://www.instagram.com/wintonps/
https://twitter.com/wintonps
http://www.wintonprimary.uk/
https://m.facebook.com/wintonprimary/
https://wintonprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:office@wintonprimary.uk
https://wintonprimary.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Spring-Term-After-School-Clubs.pdf
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FUNDRAISING 
Following the arrival of lots of new presents into your houses, now is a fantastic 
time to have a winter clear out! Do you have any toys, teddies or books that 
you could donate for our Fundraising Reps to sell in January? A stall of pre-used 
toys, teddies and books will be set up on Friday 12th January after school on the 
big playground and all funds raised will be donated to Hope for Food. Please 
bring your donations to the school office before Thursday 11th January. 

 
CHILDREN OF ACHIEVEMENT 
* Nico in 2GD achieved his 15 metres swimming badge just before Christmas. Well 
done!  

* Eddie in 3KB has been awarded the Chief Scout Bronze Award 
which is the top award a Beaver Scout can receive. You should be 
very proud of yourself! 
* Braelyn in 5HE took her Junior Bronze Tap exam just before 
Christmas and was awarded a Distinction with Honours for 95 points out of 100. What a 
fantastic achievement! 

 
WANTED! WE NEED YOUR OLD CHRISTMAS CARDS!  
We want to turn your old Christmas cards into gift tags. Please send in any 

Christmas cards (ones where writing doesn’t cover up the picture) for us to cut 

up and re-use. There will be boxes in each year group base for your child to put 

their cards into.  

The Christmas gift tags will be sold by the PFA in the Autumn Term alongside the 

hot chocolate stalls and pre-loved Christmas jumpers.  

 

YEAR 4 – HOOKE COURT PAYMENT REMINDER 
For those families with children attending the Year 4 residential 
trip to Hooke Court next month, please don’t forget that the 
final due date for payments is Thursday 18th January. If you have 
not yet returned your child’s medical form, please refer to the 
ParentMail message sent on December 15th. You will also find 
the kit list via a ParentMail sent on the same date. If you have any concerns or queries relating to this trip, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 

HOUSE COMPETITION – DESIGN A LOGO, BADGE OR MASCOT TO 
REPRESENT YOUR HOUSE! 
At the end of this newsletter, you will find an entry form for your 
child to complete with their most creative design for the badge or 
logo to represent their house for the next year. Children should 
consider their house colour when creating their designs. We are 
always blown away by the standard of entries each year and we’re 
sure this year will be no different. Please make sure your child 
returns their entry by 11th January via their classroom. If you need a 
paper copy of the entry form, please ask at the office. 

 

CURRENT HOUSE POINTS TOTALS 

1ST 2ND 3RD 4TH 

832 770 737 722 
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Clubs bookings close at 8am

All before and after school clubs start (with the exception of BU Clubs and tennis)

Tuesday 9th Reception Parent Workshop - Hall at 6pm

Wednesday 10th 4LC Class Assembly 2.45pm in the Small Hall (enter through Courtyard Gates)

Friday 12th Fundraising Reps' Charity Toy & Book Sale on playground afterschool

Monday 15th BU Clubs and tennis clubs start this week

Tuesday 16th 2KL Class Assembly 2.45pm in the Small Hall (enter through Courtyard Gates)

Tuesday 23rd Cherry Class Assembly 2.45pm in the Small Hall (enter through Courtyard Gates)

Tuesday 30th 2SP Class Assembly 2.45pm in the Small Hall (enter through Courtyard Gates)

Sunday 4th Deadline to order hot meals for after February half-term

Monday 5th Year 4 Egyptian Exhibition (more details to follow)

Tuesday 6th 5HE Class Assembly 2.45pm in the Small Hall (enter through Courtyard Gates)

Wednesday 7th Year 4 Residential Trip to Hooke Court

Thursday 8th Year 4 Residential Trip to Hooke Court

Year 4 Residential Trip to Hooke Court

Children break up for half-term holiday (finish at normal time)

Monday 12th to Friday 16th HALF TERM HOLIDAY

Monday 19th Children return to school

Friday 9th

FEBRUARY

DATES TO REMEMBER

JANUARY

Monday 8th
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